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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

THE YOUNG VOICES CONCERT AT SHEFFIELD UTILITA ARENA 

Tuesday 28th January 2025 

We are excited to announce that we will be attending the Young Voices Concert again in 2025. 

We can take up to 45 children from Key Stage 2 (year 3 to year 6). 

Young Voices Choir will run as an after school club in preparation for next year’s concert. The 

sessions will take place on a Tuesday afternoon from 3.30-4.30pm and will require a commitment 

right up until the concert date. Can we please ask that if your child is wanting to attend the 

concert that they attend every choir session as this is vital to learning all of the songs and dance 

routines. 

The Young Voices Choir will travel by bus to Sheffield Arena, but parents will be expected to collect 

their child from Sheffield when the concert finishes in the evening, at about 9pm. There will be the 

opportunity for family and friends to come and watch the concert in the evening at a cost of about 

£25 per ticket. Ticket sales will work a bit differently this year, with parents being emailed a link 

to register and buy tickets themselves once the Choir is up and running. 

The only other financial commitment is if your child would like a Young Voices t-shirt to wear for 

the concert. These cost around £12 and will be available in the same way as the tickets. 

The places for choir will be available to book through the school Gateway when all the other clubs 

go live, there are 45 places and it will be a first come first served. 

We can’t wait to start learning the amazing songs for the concert. It truly is an amazing experience 

for children, staff and parents and we’re thrilled to be attending again next year. 

So let’s get those voices ready for the biggest and best children’s concert in the world. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Young Voices Choir 

 

mailto:office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk
http://www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk/

